Zonta Club of the Boca Raton Area

June 2011

Zontian Sisters,
Here we are entering into our second month of the new year and things are off and running.

June brought us three (3) reinstated members and one (1) new member. Welcome Etta
Schaeffer, Kathe Koch, Jackie Bender and Cooky Duboff.

Lucille, Mary Ellen, Etta and | attended the launch party for HERLIFE Magazine @ Il Bacio in
Delray on June 16" and it was very nice. There were so many people and we made some
positive contacts. FYl — Thursday is Ladies Night!!

Please update the following committees, as we have added new Chairs. Please review and
contact the Chair or me and advise us as to what you would like to be a part of.

Membership (OMC) — Kathe Koch

Fundraiser: Lucille Matthews and Shelly Olkey
Service — Diane Sawchuk and Lucille Matthews
Bylaws/Golden Z — Jane Adams

Finance — Shelly Olkey

YMPA/Jane Klausman — Shelly Olkey
Nominating -

Fellowship — Lynne Holden

PR - Etta Schaeffer

United Nations —Lynne Holden

Attendance /Club Communications/Roster— Alice Chick

Programs - all members



As you all know, the Holiday Inn requires a minimum of 20 per meeting. As we have
struggled, we are committed there thru the summer. Our task committee of Mary Ellen,
Lucille and Diane are continuing to search for a new location. As Mary Ellen has spoken to
the Inn again, there is a possibility we may be able to continue meeting there.

The District Conference is September 23 and 24, 2011 in Sanibel Island, FL. Please save the
date and plan to attend. It will be informative and lots of fun.

Dates to Remember:
June 30, 2011 Planning Meeting 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm @ Lynne Holden’s home
July 2011 Board Meeting 5" _5:30 pm @ Quail Run Club House
Business Meeting 13th — 6:30 pm @ Holiday Inn Highland Beach
Fellowship — the 27" @ Salon 300
August 2011 Board Meeting 2nd- 5:30 pm @ Quail Run Club House
Business Meeting 10th — 6:30 pm @ Holiday Inn Highland Beach

September 2011 Conference 22" to 24" @ Sanibel Island

Let us remember the family of Honey Gardiner, a long time Zontian and a wonderful woman.

Wishing all a safe and fun filled 4™ of July and looking forward to seeing you on the 30" and
next month.

Fondly,

Lynne Holden



